House Republican Leader

Vikki Breese Ilverson, HD59

April 6, 2023

Timothy G. Sekerak
Chief Clerk of the House
State Capitol Building
Salem, OR 97301

RE: Potential Conflict of Interest on House Bill 3042-A

Dear Chief Clerk Sekerak,

In accordance with House Rules, I respectfully submit to you in writing my potential conflict of interest
statement on House Bill 3042-A, as stated during yesterday House Floor Session.

Statement Issued:

“ds a landlord who rents homes and commercial property, I want to declare a conflict of interest to the
House Bill 3042-A. While, I do not see the immediate conflict as the bill is written, there is unintended
consequences in this bill which could arise in which I am in conflict.”

Sincerely,

Vot

Representative Vikki Breese Iverson
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District 59




